
 District 3 Report to February 2021 Assembly  
  

District Representative Report 
I am so excited about starting this journey of growth as a new District Representative in Panel 61!  
  

We filled more than half of the open positions at our elections in November.  In an effort to interest members, 
we have a document describing the job duties of the open positions for the GRs to share with the groups as they 
can.  With our Higher Power’s help, we will fill the rest as we continue.  
  

Most of our groups are meeting whether as Zoom-only, hybrid, or face-to-face.  Our District website is an 
invaluable resource for the most up-to-date information as to which groups are meeting, how they are meeting, 
what protocols are in place for f2f, and any Zoom numbers & contact information needed.   
     

We had a successful and enjoyable Fun Day in December at the Ft. Caroline National Memorial park with masks 
and socially-distanced activities. Eleven different Groups were represented!  It was wonderful to see so many 
people in person again!   
 

At the beginning of January, at our first business meeting as a new panel, Gage gave a wonderful welcome to 
our new GRs.  She created documents full of information including how to be a GR in the Groups, duties at the 
District meetings, and what to do at Assembly.  The documents are a terrific resource with links to Guidelines, 
websites, and WSO forms, to name a few.   
 

Risa, our new Technology Chairperson, shared her screen during our Zoom meeting and gave the GRs an 
informative tour of our webmail and our District website.  We are so fortunate to have such talented individuals 
in our District!     
                               

We will be purchasing a Zoom account for the District to use for our business meetings as well as many other 
meetings small and large, including committee and task force meetings. 
 

Looking forward to Talk(ing) to Each Other, Reason(ing) Things Out, and Keep(ing) it Simple with Panel 61! 
 

Kathleen Lund 
District Representative, D3, Panel 61 
 
 

District Information Service Liaison (DISL) Report:  
We have several positions open within our Public Outreach Committee.   
 

The Outreach to Institutions position is filled and the chairperson is looking into alternative formats to address 
needs until in-person contact resumes. 
 

District 3 will continue the Magnet distribution program begun with previous panel.  We have 2500 Magnets to 
disperse throughout the D3 area. 
  

District 3 is beginning to look at new opportunities for public outreach within the communities we serve such 
as how and where to provide AFAs beyond the recovery healthcare system to other health systems in our 
community.  
 

As the open positions are filled, more specific details for Public Outreach will be developed.   
 

Thanks, 
 

Pam 
District Information Service Liaison. 
D3, Panel 61 
 
 


